Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



April 2, 2025

Dear Neah-Kah-Nie School Board and Superintendent Reed:

I am honored to take this opportunity to recognize and express our sincere appreciation for Sierra Scholerman, who has been selected as our Volunteer of the Month at Garibaldi Grade School. Sierra has demonstrated outstanding dedication and commitment to supporting our students, teachers and staff through their selfless contributions.

Throughout this school year and years past, Sierra has generously given her time and talents in various ways, including helping organize and support classroom parties, decorating our preschool classroom to create an engaging learning environment, and consistently offering assistance to teachers and staff whenever needed. Her enthusiasm and willingness to go above and beyond have had a meaningful impact on our school community.

Every year, Sierra is more than willing to help with our 5th grade promotion and creates a beautiful balloon arch which is the main attraction for pictures and lasting memories for students and their families. Sierra enjoys supporting her children and the students of GGS by volunteering for field trips and support in the classroom when a teacher requests.

We deeply value the contributions of our volunteers, and Sierra exemplifies the spirit of service and dedication that enriches the educational experience of our students. It is with great appreciation that we acknowledge and celebrate her efforts.

We would like to thank Sierra for her hard work, enthusiasm and positive attitude. We are so fortunate to have her as part of our school family and look forward to continuing to work together to continue to have such a supportive environment for our students.

With deep appreciation,

furname might

Janmarie Nugent GGS Principal